
                                       

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

Members are advised that the Annual General Meeting of the VPFA Ltd will he held on Sunday 

10th December 2023 commencing at 10.30am at Seymour Bowling Club Tallarook Street 

Seymour. Further information to follow . 

The AGM will be immediately followed by a General Meeting of the membership. 

Nominations for four Directors of the VPFA Ltd are also sought. Please refer to an attachment in 

this Journal, website and face book that contains full details. 

Notices of Motion for the Annual General Meeting of the VPFA Ltd must be in the hands of the 

Company Secretary by no later than 4.00pm Monday  30th October 2023. 

Any Notice(s) of Motion must be proposed and seconded by current 'A' Class Members of the 

VPFA Ltd. 

Email to Anne Beaty VPFA Company Secretary admin@vpfa.com.au 

 or mail to : PO Box 928 Shepparton Vic 3632 

( Please allow 1 week if sending via mail. 

 

Victorian Poultry Fanciers Association Ltd. 
Trading As 

Poultry Stud Breeders & Exhibitors Victoria 
ACN: 099 521 847 

 


